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Reminder for Dental Providers 
 

In accordance with MRT 1458: Care Management Population and 
Benefit Expansion, Access to Services, and Consumer Rights: 
 
All Dental services, other than orthodontia, become part of the Medicaid 
Managed Care (MC) benefit package effective July 1, 2012. Orthodontic 
services will transition to managed care on October 1, 2012. 
 
Dental office staff will be able to identify that a patient is covered by 
Medicaid Managed Care if the MEVS/Eligibility Response

 
 

 returns that 
the coverage is “PCP Eligible.” The response will also include the Plan 
Name, address and the telephone number. 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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